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Dear Team 
I am writing to state my objection to yet another building site in Whitstable on Brooklands Farmland. 
The schools are full, the Doctors and Dentists are full, the roads are full. The police cannot handle the area. We DO 
NOT need any more houses. 
Perhaps if you banned Air B and B plus the purchase of second homes in the area you may well find we have almost 
ample housing stock. 
Protect the green space in the area instead of short sited, cash boosting, housing plans that do not benefit the local 
residents in any way. You have ruined the area already. 
Regards 
Kay Disturnal 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




